
 

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/440                                                                                   25/08/2025       

 

To,  

All Members of Plexconcil/  

COA Members 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Request for Information regarding anti-dumping application filed on import of 

Polyethylene Terephthalate(PET) Film from Bangladesh, China PR, Taiwan, Thailand & 

USA.  

 

This is to inform you that the Department has received a communication from the Directorate 

General of Trade Remedies (DGTR) regarding an anti-dumping application filed concerning the 

import of Polyethylene Terephthalate (PET) Film from Bangladesh, China PR, Taiwan, 

Thailand, and the USA. 

 

DGTR has requested to provide following information on the above subject: 

1. Details of domestic manufacturers of PET Films along with their production Capacity & 

Production for last three Years as per below format: -  

            

Company Name 

with address 

Product Capacity Production for Last 3 

years 

   

 

2. Details of user industries of PET Films. 

 



Concern members are requested to share the above information at bharti@plexconcil.org; 

shilpa@plexconcil.org on or before 28.08.2025 (12 noon).  

  

 Regards 

Bharti Parave 

Dy. Director (Trade & Policy) 

Plexconcil  
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